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Standard Request R-21005 

Review the Preemption-ROFR Process Table 25-3 Priorities for 
Competing Reservations or Requests to identify description changes 
necessary to account for competition between firm and non-firm 
requests or reservations 

Standard Review Subcommittee 

Date: October 5, 2022 

The Standard Review Subcommittee welcomes the opportunity to provide comments related to the 
Joint WEQ Subcommittees proposed standards addressing R-21005. 

On October 5, 2022, the SRS reviewed the propose recommendation. 

Standards Review Subcommittee appreciate the hard work that was done addressing Competing 
Reservation related items and agrees with the recommendation as currently drafted and no further 
comments. 

Best Regards 

WEQ - Standards Review Subcommittee 
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